
 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF SPECIAL MEETING 

-EAST BEND METROPOLITAN DISTRICT - 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the EAST BEND 

METROPOLITAN DISTRICT of the County of Arapahoe, State of Colorado, cancelled a 

special meeting at 1:00 p.m., on Wednesday, December 7, 2023 due to a lack of quorum. The 

special meeting is being rescheduled. 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS: 

EAST BEND METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 

 


